Re: 23/02278/TPO - Tree Works at 43 Lowndes Park, Driffield

Phillip Robson <

Fri 01/09/2023 2:25 PM

To:Oliver Robson <oliver.robson@eastriding.gov.uk>

[CAUTION] This email was sent from outside of your organisation. Do not click any links, preview or open attachments, or provide any log-in details unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Robson

Many thanks for your email.

It is for a crown reduction plus any deadwood that needs removing.

Regards

Phillip Robson

On Thu, 31 Aug 2023, 11:59 Oliver Robson, < oliver.robson@eastriding.gov.uk wrote:

Dear Mr Robson

Thank you for you email and photographs.

Just to clarify, is the 3 metres for a crown lift, a crown reduction, or both?

Kind regards

Oliver Robson

Planning Assistant - Validation (01482) 393745

www.eastriding.gov.uk













Your East Riding... where everyone matters



MONEY NOT STRUGGLING COVERING BILLS? WITH DEBT?

HELPING OUR HOUSEHOLDS WITH THE COST OF LIVING

www.eryc.link/help

From: Phillip Robson

Sent: 31 August 2023 11:49 AM

To: Oliver Robson < oliver.robson@eastriding.gov.uk >

Subject: Re: 23/02278/TPO - Tree Works at 43 Lowndes Park, Driffield

[CAUTION] This email was sent from outside of your organisation. Do not click any links, preview or open attachments, or provide any log-in details unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Mr Robson.

Thank you for your email

Regarding the trees, asi mentioned on the application form we were advised by Andrew Harrison tree surgeon a year ago to ask for 3metres of the crown all the way to the canopy, the canopy is ok in his opinion, regarding the error of

ticking the yes box on the form my neighbor said it should have been no. So would like it changed please Please find photos attached

On Fri, 25 Aug 2023, 13:07 Oliver Robson, < oliver.robson@eastriding.gov.uk wrote: Good Afternoon

Following on from our conversation over the phone last Thursday (17th August), I have not yet received the following information:

1) On the application form, it is stated that the two Lime trees in question are to have their crowns lifted, reduced, and thinned. Please could you provide an approximate measurement in feet or metres as to the amount each crown is to be lifted and reduced by (alternatively, this can be illustrated on photographs with a line depicting where each crown is to be lifted and reduced to).

As the trees are to have their crowns thinned, please could you provide the amount that you wish to thin the trees by as a percentage.

2) On the application form, you have ticked 'Yes' to the section "Condition of the tree(s) - e.g. it is diseased or you have fears that it might break or fall". Due to the trees being covered by a Tree Preservation Order, the application form states:

"If Yes, you are required to provide written arboricultural advice and other diagnostic information from an appropriate expert".

The arboricultural advice can either be sent via email directly from the tree surgeon or forwarded as an attachment/chain email. If the tree surgeon would prefer to provide handwritten advice to be sent in via post, please ensure that it is signed and dated by the surgeon and mentions the company they work for.

Please could you provide the above information by Friday 8th September 2023 as your current application will be automatically returned on this date and a new application will need to be submitted at a later date with all the required information.

If possible, please could you provide photographs of the two Lime trees that you wish to carry out work on as this would be most helpful to the case officer when assessing the proposed works.

Kind regards

Oliver Robson

Planning Assistant - Validation (01482) 393745

www.eastriding.gov.uk













Your East Riding... where everyone matters



www.eryc.link/help

All East Riding of Yorkshire Council emails and attachments (other than information provided pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004) are private and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. Unauthorised use is not permitted. If this email was not intended for you, you may not copy, use or share the information in any way. Please email postmaster@eastriding.gov.uk to advise us that you have received this email in error. The Council makes every effort to virus check this email and its attachments. We cannot accept any responsibility or liability for loss or damage which may happen from opening this email or any attachment(s). It is recommended that you run an antivirus program on any material you download. This message has been sent over the internet and unless encrypted email should not be treated as a secure means of communication. Please bear this in mind when deciding what information to include in any email messages you send the Council. The Council does not accept service of legal documents by email. The Council reserves the right to monitor record and retain incoming and outgoing emails for security reasons and for monitoring compliance with our policy on staff use. As a public body, the Council may be required to disclose the contents of emails under data protection laws and the Freedom of Information Act 2000. We will withhold information where there is a good reason to do so. For information about what we do with personal data see our privacy notices on www.eastriding.gov.uk/privacyhub.

All East Riding of Yorkshire Council emails and attachments (other than information provided pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004) are private and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. Unauthorised use is not permitted. If this email was not intended for you, you may not copy, use or share the information in any way. Please email postmaster@eastriding.gov.uk to advise us that you have received this email in error. The Council makes every effort to virus check this email and its attachments. We cannot accept any responsibility or liability for loss or damage which may happen from opening this email or any attachment(s). It is recommended that you run an antivirus program on any material you download. This message has been sent over the internet and unless encrypted email should not be treated as a secure means of communication. Please bear this in mind when deciding what information to include in any email messages you send the Council. The Council does not accept service of legal documents by email. The Council reserves the right to monitor record and retain incoming and outgoing emails for security reasons and for monitoring compliance with our policy on staff use. As a public body, the Council may be required to disclose the contents of emails under data protection laws and the Freedom of Information Act 2000. We will withhold information where there is a good reason to do so. For information about what we do with personal data see our privacy notices on www.eastriding.gov.uk/privacyhub.